2024 Water System Upgrade & Sustainability Assessment Billing

e Between August 19 and October 5, 2024, the District completed a ballot proceeding to
determine property owner’s willingness to support the 2024 Water System Upgrade and
Sustainability Assessment. Thanks to community approval of the Assessment, the District Board
of Directors voted to pass Resolution 2024-8 ordering levy of the 2024 Water System Upgrade
and Sustainability Assessment for Fiscal Year 2024-2025.

e This year the District is mailing bills to the affected property owners on February 17, 2025. In
subsequent fiscal years, the levies will be submitted to the Auditor-Controller of the County of
Mendocino for inclusion on the annual property tax rolls.

e Please look for the bill at your mailing address, and remit payment to the Water District no
later than April 10, 2025, so that we can initiate the most critical Capital Improvement Projects.

e The first of many projects to be funded with the 2024 Assessment is recoating the exterior of
Tank 3, which was installed in 2010. Timely completion of this work will save money in the long
run. Project completion is targeted for Spring 2025.




